CORRESPONDENCE
7/6/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 03586-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 12:39 PM

To: 'rcastro@fiu.edu’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: Docket 20200056-EG

Good Afternoon, Ms. Castro-Feinberg.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200056, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you.

Toni Hover

Commlsslon Deputy Clerk |
Flovida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32299

Phone: (£50) 412-646F

From: Rosa Castro-feinberg <rcastro@fiu.edu>

Sent: Friday, July 3, 2020 10:44 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: LULACFL@ESOLFLORIDA.groups.io; FSC NAACP <fscnaacp@gmail.com>; T. Willard Fair <twfair@bellsouth.net>; Rev.
Dr. Russell L. Meyer <meyer@floridachurches.org>; Rev. James T.Golden <jamethegold@aol.com>; James P. Lopez
<james@poweru.org>; Marcos Vilar <marcos@alianza.org>; Yanidsi Velez <yvelez@hispanicfederation.org>; Arturo
Lopez <arturo.lopez@coffo.org>; Eddie Garza <ceo@mexicanamericancouncil.org>; FLORIDA PTA
<president@floridapta.org>; Gepsie M. Metellus <gepsiem@santla.org>; Hispanic Services Council
<maria.pinzon@hispanicservicescouncil.org>; Jimmy Torres <jimmy.torres.velez@gmail.com>; Josie Bacallao
<jbacallao@hispanicunity.org>; Kira Romero-Craft Managing Attorney for the Southeast Office
<kromero@latinojustice.org>; Bacardi Jackson <bacardi.jackson@splcenter.org>; Maria Rodriguez
<maria@floridaimmigrant.org>; Pinellas County Urban League <whaynes@pcul.org>; Sadaf Knight
<Knight@floridapolicy.org>; Stephanie Porta <stephanie@organizeflorida.org>; ZELALEM ADEFRIS
<zelalema@catalystmiami.org>; rmcgrorty@cclsmiami.org; ERIC ROSS <ERoss@adl.org>; Oscar Londono <oscar@we-
count.org>; Patricia Brigham, <patricia@lwvfl.org>

Subject: Docket 20200056-EG

Public Service Commissioners:

FPL needs to do more than help just 3% of its low-income customers with energy
efficiency, and certainly much more than the 1% suggested by your staff. PSC
commissioners, please reject your staff's recommendation that would cruelly restrict
access to the low-income program.

Now, more than ever, is the time for the PSC to take action to expand access to the low-
income program as Floridian's struggle to recover from the economic effects of the



pandemic. When you vote on FPL’s plan on July 7th, please meet your responsibility to
our state’s low-income customers.

For additional information, please see "FPL playing hardball with low-income customers | Opinion"

at https://www.sun-sentinel.com/opinion/commentary/fl-op-com-fpl-customers-public-service-commission-
20200702-bev5c3b4dmzetfviaptsSv22rnz6a-story.html

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Rosa Castro Feinberg, Ph. D.
Co-Chair, Government and Media Relations
LULAC Florida





